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October 5, 2020 

 

The Honorable David Y. Ige 

Governor, State of Hawaii 

Executive Chambers, State Capitol  

415 S Beretania Street 

Honolulu, HI 96813 

 

Dear Governor Ige, 

 

Please take a look at the attached letter that I recently sent to Senator English regarding 

his comments on legalizing recreational marijuana in Hawaii. 

 

I am strongly opposed to the recreational use of marijuana in Hawaii as long as the 

problems plaguing our Medical Cannabis Program are allowed to continue. 

 

Our 30K+ medical cannabis patients deserve to know your plans for addressing the 

gross mismanagement of our Medical Cannabis Program by the Department of Health 

(DOH), as well as your plans for ending the discrimination that our patients are facing 

every day because of the unnecessary conflict between the federal regulation of the 

non-medical use of marijuana and the state-authorized medical use of cannabis in 

Hawaii. 

 

I have written to you about these problems on several occasions over the past two 

years and have never received a response that discusses actions your office will take to 

insure that our Medical Use of Cannabis Act is being faithfully executed. 

 

I am writing to you about these issues again because DOH is not administering our 

Medical Cannabis Program in a manner that complies with its mission to protect the 

health and welfare of our medical cannabis patients, and this must change. 

 

I look forward to a response from your office. 

 

Aloha, 

 
Clifton Otto, MD 
cliftonotto@hotmail.com 
808-233-8267. 
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